
                                                                 
Agenda V.A.10.

December 9, 2021

To: Board of Education
Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

From: Brian Gersich, assistant superintendent
 
Date: December 2, 2021

Re: Policies 517: Student Recruiting, 519: Interviews of Students by Outside Agencies, 
529: Staff Notification of Violent Behavior by Students, and 531: The Pledge of 
Allegiance

Recommendation:  that the Board of Education approves no changes to Policies 517: Student 
Recruiting, 519: Interviews of Students by Outside Agencies, 529: Staff Notification of Violent 
Behavior by Students, and 531: The Pledge of Allegiance.

The policies were reviewed by the Policy Review Committee on November 15, 2021. No changes 
are recommended at this time.
 


